These are the minutes from the June 16, 2020 conference call meeting of the Hanover Board of Health. Present were Mr. John Dougherty - Board Member, Delshaune Flipp - Board Member, Mrs. Kimberly Dixon - Health Agent, Mr. William Barrett - Asst. Health Agent, Mrs. Nancy Funder, Public Health Nurse, Mrs. Kathleen Mahoney - Tobacco Coordinator

Having a quorum, Mr. Dougherty motioned to open the meeting at 1:46 p.m., Ms. Flipp seconded, all in favor.

Outdoor Dining: With the Governor beginning to allow outdoor dining the Board of Health staff is providing guidance in how to properly set up their outdoor dining facilities. Mrs. Funder and Mrs. Dixon have inspected and plan to inspect each restaurant as they begin to reopen while following the outdoor dining guidelines from the Governor. Mrs. Funder also stated that tents will be allowed, with only 50% of the tent being sided.

Covid-19: Mrs. Funder updated the board that the Town currently has 67 confirmed cases with 65 of those recovered, and 11 probable cases. The Town of Hanover has not had a confirmed covid-19 case in 10 days at this time.

Tobacco: Mrs. Mahoney updated the Board that the State flavor ban went into effect as of June 1, 2020. With the ongoing pandemic Mrs. Mahoney is holding off on physical inspections, however she has drafted a letter to distribute to retailers detailing the new regulations.

Ms. Flipp moved to adjourn, Mr. Dougherty second; so voted unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 2:18 p.m.

- DATE RECEIVED :

BOARD OF HEALTH